J-Bird Well

Mr. Mark Gordon, Chairman

Wyoming Environmental Quality Council
122 W. 25t ¢,

Herschler Bldg., Room 1714

Cheyenne, WY 82002

Fax - 307-777 6134

January 26", 2007

To Whom It May Concern:

Service

PO Box 3440 « Gillette, WY 82717
Ph (307) 682-4511 or (307) 660-1394

FILED

JAN 29 2007

J-Bird Well Service owns, and operates methane rigs in the Powder Basin area. We are
writing to you and the council to object to the petition to amend Wyoming water quality

rule, Chapter 2, appendix h. We fee] that mai

hy people in Wyoming have benefited from

CBM water and should continue to benefit

harm our economy as a whole, but it would
The whole state of Wyoming reaps the bene
drought time. It helps ranchers produce hay
our livestock alive when there is no rain, and
[ieel thut the more water produced the better |

Thavk you for the opportunity to express out

m it. If this were to pass it would not only
ect our wildlife, our stock, and our land.
its of CBM water, especially during our
hat without it would not be possible, it keeps
it keeps Wyoming’s cconomy booming, We
he benefit for everyone.

views on this matter.

J-Bird Well Service
P.O. Box 3440
Gillette, WY 82717
Phone: 307-682-4511
Fax: 307-682-2807

For questions or com

nts piease contact:

Steve Moore: (307) 680-1294 Owner or K i Lessman: (307) 682-4511 Bockkeeper

!

Terri A. Lorenzon, Director
Environmental Quality Counct
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